


Antonia Hover

From: EBANKS6@cfl.rr.com

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 6:14 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Docket No. 20250011-El.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello Commissioners and/or Commission Clerk,

My name is Sam Banks, and I have been an FPL customer for many years. I am in favor of the rate increase because
FPL provides me with excellent service at an affordable rate.

Samuel Banks\
2206 Monroe St NE

Palm Bay, FL 32905

Thank you!



